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Dear Vestry Members, Parishioners, Family and Friends, 
 
Greetings and Salutations from the St. Mary Magdalene Liturgical Dance Ministry!  Thank you to everyone for your 
prayers, support, energy, kind words and warm spirit this year.   Many thanks to our Rector, members, parents, 
angels, parishioners, community friends and supporters who have helped to make this ministry a pleasure to serve. 

 

Membership 

We have 8 members (6 dancers and 2 “Angels” or Friends of LDM). Our goal for 2018 – 2019 is to support St. MM 
plans and to outreach to others interested in the LDM.  Our group is about spreading the word through dance and 
praise and we were able to achieve this in many ways at St.MM and in our community, and continue to do so this 
month.  I would like to thank Rev. Sarah and Bertha for their kind support and assistance to LDM, Ariana and 
Aurora for their hard work and support, Johanne and family for their continued support and patience, John and 
Nigel for providing technical assistance, Annette and Danae for making room for us in their schedule and Denise for 
her kind support throughout the years. 

 

Presentations 

We presented at St. Mary Magdalene for special services during the year.  In April 2018 we started our 11th year of 
service at St. MM.  We also presented at local park events and also at Park Road Community Church for their 
special youth program.   

 

Celebrating 11 years of ministry 

Over staggered years from 2005 to 2008 and then from 2011-2019, LDM has been a part of the St. MM family of 
ministries.  We continue to celebrate this milestone through indoor and outdoor activities, presentations for our 
families, and church feast days and special events.  We will also be presenting at Faith Moravian Episcopal Church 
on Friday, May 24, 2019 for their Gospel Concert.   

 

 

On behalf of St. MM Liturgical Dance Ministry, 

God’s Grace, Peace and Blessings! 
 

 

 

 

Althea Grey-McKenzie 

Head, St. MM Liturgical Dance Ministry 


